
We would firstly like to thank you all for your continued hard work and  
support. 

As of the 31/10/23, we have randomised 216 participants, 42 of which 
have been recruited this month. Additionally, most sites are recruiting 

at the expected level of 2.6 participants per month if not higher!  

So again, thank you for all your work. Hopefully we can keep this  
momentum going!  

 

We would like to welcome East Surrey Hospital, Bronglais Hospital, 
Norfolk and Norwich University Hospital and Craigavon Hospital. 

We look forward to working with you on the trial.  
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Eligibility needs to be confirmed prior to enrolment by a medically qualified doctor who 
is on the delegation log with task ‘E’ delegated.   

 
Please ensure they document eligibility within the patient notes. 

 
However, due to the nature of surgery, things can change that make the  

patient ineligible for the trial.  We ask, therefore, that just before you  
randomise the patient, you double check with the patient’s anaesthetist that the patient 

is still eligible.   
 

This can be documented in the notes by anyone on the delegation log, not necessarily 
someone medically qualified. 

The database should now be alerting sites of when 30 day follow up forms and 180 day 
follow up forms are due. If you are not receiving them and would like to, please let us 

know. 

Additionally, the IVR System has been set up, allowing those with  
permissions to randomise to do so over the phone. Instructions for this can be found 

on the website CPMS/CRF guidelines. 

Thank you to those who responded to the questionnaire sent out in regards to our site 
catch up and for coming to the catch up. It was good to hear you all sharing best  

practice and tips in set up and delivery. 

We have sent out another questionnaire over email in regards to our next catch up 
which will occur on Monday 13th November. 

We hope to see you there!  


